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LANDCORP DEVELOPMENT — GRACETOWN 

6338. Hon Barry House to the Parliamentary Secretary representing the Minister for Planning and 
Infrastructure 

With regards to the proposed LandCorp Development at Gracetown —  

(1) When will details of the proposed expansion, including the intended tourist development, be published? 

(2) Have negotiations taken place with the Gracetown Tennis Club? 

(3) If no to (2), why not? 

Hon ADELE FARINA replied: 

(1) Details of the proposed residential concept are available from the website 
www.gracetown.landcorp.com.au, on the notice board near the shopping precinct in Gracetown or via 
LandCorp's e-shots emailed to those who sign up to its mailing list. Details of the tourism site are not as 
advanced as the residential site. However, a conceptual site layout is currently being prepared by 
LandCorp's consultant team and should be available by the end of June.   

(2) No. 

(3) Consultation with the Gracetown Tennis Club has not yet taken place directly due to the early stage of 
the proposed tourism development. Currently there is no plan for a tourism development over the area 
where the tennis courts are located. 

 


